
 

March 12, 2017  
 

Afsaneh Motevalli Haghi 

Parasitology and Mycology 

Tehran University of Medical Sciences 

Blvd. Keshavarz, Poorsina Avenue 

Tehran, 1417613191 

Iran 
 

Re: 2017 Keystone Symposia Conference 

B5: Malaria: From Innovation to Eradication 
 

Dear Afsaneh Motevalli Haghi, 

 

On behalf of meeting organizers Marcel Tanner, Sarah K. Volkman, Marcus V.G. Lacerda 

and Salim Abdulla, it is a pleasure to invite you to participate in the conference: "Malaria: 

From Innovation to Eradication," to take place February 19, 2017-February 23, 2017, at the 

Speke Resort & Conference Centre, Kampala, Uganda.  

 

Thank you for your completed registration.  We have also received your poster abstract 

entitled, "Allelic variations of Plasmodium vivax Apical Membrane Antigen -1 (Pv AMA-

1) in malarious areas of southeastern Iran using PCR -RFLP technique."  We look forward 

to your participation at the symposium.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jane L. Peterson, Ph.D. 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
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